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BIG EVENTS!BIG EVENTS!
THANKSGIVINGTHANKSGIVING

LUNCHEONLUNCHEON
SONICSONIC

FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER
Wednesday, November 2nd

5:00 - 8:00pm
Thursday, November 17th!

11:00am - 12:00pm
FOOD PROVIDED!405 Louis Henna Blvd

Mention the Shining Stars Academy
fundraiser when ordering and 40%

of your sales benefit the school!
Please note, order on app do not

count and you must present the

flyer digital or print to carhop.

We're inviting our Shining Star
parents to join their child[ren] in

their room for a Thanksgiving
Luncheon. 
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School RemindersSchool Reminders

Severe weather could cause for our school to
close. It is our policy to keep the school open

unless safety would be compromised. SSA
follows the Round Rock ISD for any school
delays or closings. Please watch the news for

any information. We will keep our Facebook
page updated with any changes with the

opening and closing of Shining Stars Academy.
We will also send messages through the

parent app. We encourage all our Families to
please like our Facebook page and to make
sure that your parent app is set up on your

phones. In the event of a school delay always
call the center to make sure staff have arrived

before you attempt to leave your home. 

Inclement WeatherInclement Weather

SAY CHEESE!SAY CHEESE!
Picture day is Tuesday,

November 15th!
Thursday 11.24
Friday 11.25
Monday 12.26
Monday 1.2.23

SCHOOL CLOSINGSSCHOOL CLOSINGS
With the holidays around the corner, we

want to give you ample time to know
what dates we will be closed. Please

note the following dates!

Don't forget to send your child to
school with their big smile that day!

New school video!New school video!
Head to our website or Facebook page to

check out our new school video! You
might even spot a few familiar faces!
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Shining Stars Academy is so thankful for all of our sweet families! Our
hearts are full with gratitude as we enter Thanksgiving month, because

serving your family is such a special treat! Thank you for entrusting
your care to us, we hope that you know your child is safe, loved, and

cared for here! Happy Thanksgiving from our family to yours!

Our message to youOur message to you

If you're feeling thankful for Shining Stars Academy this season, let us
know by leaving us a review on Google! 


